
 

 

Bylaws Panel | Traffic-Related Bylaw Review Public Hearing  

Executive Summary  
1. As part of the Consultation period for the review of Traffic-Related Bylaws, the Bylaw Panel will be holding Public Hearings at the Auckland 

Transport offices the 6 December 2024.  
2. Submitters will be presenting to the Bylaw Panel. 

External Consultation/Engagement 
3. Public Meeting link for Friday, 6 December 2024 (10am – 11am) 
4. Consultation Materials (AT Website) 
5. Statement of Proposal (AT Website) 
6. If you would like to request to present at the Public Hearings for the review of Traffic-Related Bylaws, please contact TrafficBylaw@at.govt.nz 

to confirm a time. 
7. Below is a list of submitters who have requested to present to the Bylaw Panel.  

Scheduled submitters (as of 9am Thursday 5 November 2024) 

Time Item 
10.00am Opening 
10.10am  George Wood 
10.20am Pippa Coom 
10.30am – 11.50am TBC 
11.00am  Closing 

Next Steps 
8. Following the Public Hearings, all feedback will be considered.  
9. Auckland Transport will re-engage with mana whenua and local boards in February and March 2025, followed by the Bylaw Panel 

commencing deliberations in April 2025. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDljMGFlZjgtODFkOS00NWUzLWFkZTctYWNmYTExNmU2MTc0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ce93f895-b64d-4c5d-ade6-d13766ecabdc%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e3fd0095-5d12-4dbd-af54-de7a1f3f52dd%22%7d
https://haveyoursay.at.govt.nz/trafficbylaw
https://haveyoursay.at.govt.nz/trafficbylaw
mailto:TrafficBylaw@at.govt.nz
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